
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

1. Will my Doctor surgery close down 

Ans. Yes Crookes Valley Medical Centre will close down on 30
th

 June 2018 

and move to Harold Street Medical Centre at 2, Harold street , Sheffield. 

S6 3QW 

2. Will my Doctors phone number will change 

Ans. Yes from 1
st
 July 2018 phone number 0114 2669741 will not be in 

existence. New number will be 0114 2332803 

3. Will staff of Crookes Valley shifting at Harold Street  

Ans . Yes they will be  moving. 

4. What will be opening times of Harold Street 

Ans  Opening times 

 Monday 08.00 am to 6.30pm 

 Tuesday 08.00 am to 7.30pm 

 Wednesday 08.00 am to 6.30pm 

Thursday 08.00 am to 4.30pm 

Friday 08.00 am to 6.30pm    

5. Will my prescription will go my pharmacy 

Ans . Yes prescription will go to your desired pharmacy which you have 

already choose 

6  Will there be Arabic speaking staff  

Ans Yes, staff from Crookes Valley and a lady doctor who speaks Arabic 

will be transferred here. 

7. Do we need to Re - Register  

Ans . No you do not need to Re – Register as Crookes Valley patient get 

transfer here. 

8 . What BUS no will be there from City Centre 



Ans . Bus no 31. 

 

 

 

 


